
 
 
 
 

 
Chancellor’s Memorandum 
CM-6 – Responsibility for Self-Generated Funds 
 
To: Vice Chancellors, Deans, Administrative Staff, Department Heads, and Students. 
 
From: LSU Health Sciences Center New Orleans Chancellor 

 
April 6, 1973 

All funds generated through the use of University facilities or by faculty rendering services on LSU property must 
be deposited in a properly labeled LSU account and under the control of the University. At the Health Sciences 
Center it shall be the policy that these funds are managed by the Office of the Comptroller. 

The above policy must be strictly adhered to according to State Law. 

Signed: William H. Stewart, M.D., Chancellor 


